Lambeth Palace
London SElI 7JU

The Archbishop of Canterbury's The Rev. Canon Christopher Hill
Secretary for Ecumenical Affairs Telephone: 01-928 4880
July 1987

TO ALL MEMBERS OF ARCIC-II

I enclose:

ARCIC-II 68 (87) "Anglican-Roman Catholic Dialogue (Canada)
Surgesticns and Comments on ARCIC-II 66 (87);
Growth in Communion: A Schema" (Already
circulated to members of Storrington Sub-Comm.)
Also attached are the following background papers:

Letter from the Co-Chairmen of English ARC to the Co-
Chairmen of ARCIC-II, dated 2nd June 1987

"The Unity We Seek" by Nicholas Lash

"The Ordination of Women in the Context of Formal Anglican-
Roman Catholic Dialogue", a paper presented to the
Heythrop Day Conference by Christopher Hill, March 2lst 1987

"Reading von Balthasar" by John McDade, SJ (Month, April 1987)

"L'Eglise en France - Consensus oecuménique et différence
fondamentale: Réflexions et propositions du Comité mixte
catholique-protestant en France" (La Documentation
Catholique, No0.1931, January 1987). (Already circulated to
members of the Storrington Sub-Commission.)

Articles and Correspondence on "Indulgences" published in
the "Church Times" between January and April 1987

"The Royal Ecclesiastical Supremacy" by Professor Henry
Chadwick

"ARCIC-II and Justification: an Evangelical Anglican
Assessment of 'Salvation and the Church' by Alister McGrath
(Latimer Studies, 26, 1987)

"Salvation and the Church" a comment by Bishop Hugh
Montefiore

Extract from "Many Gifts, One Spirit" Report of ACC-T7,
Singapore, April/May 1987 (To be published by Church House
Publishing about the end of August)

Available at Palazzola

"The Emmaus Report" (To be published by Church House
Publishing about the end of August)

CHRISTOPHER HILL
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